
 

LUPINE HILLS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL    

1919 Lupine Rd., Hercules CA 94547  

(510) 231-1411   Fax (510) 799-1587 
 

Who:  All Lupine Hills Elementary 4th/5th Graders 
What:  2015 Student Leadership Camp  
When:  Tuesday May 26 (3:00-5:00), Wednesday August 12, & Thursday August 13 (10:00 AM – 2:00 PM)  
Where:  Lupine Hills Elementary School 
Why:  To acquire & further develop leadership skills 
 
Dear Lupine Hills Parents & Guardians, 
 
We encourage your Lupine Hills 4th/5th Grader to participate in our upcoming Leadership Camp. 
 
Your student will learn such skills as: 

 Cross-aged tutoring & classroom support 

 Campus supervision assistant (recess game leader), includes rainy day monitors 

 Office assistant 

 Conflict mediation   

 Junior Achievement 

 Recycling managers & compostable food materials managers 

 Safety Preparedness Student Leadership (drill monitors/assistants) 
 

Participation is free.  Students are to bring snacks/lunch.  Water will be provided. 

Supervisors will be Lupine Hills teachers & parents, local high school students, and Mr. Aaronian. 

By May 21, please RSVP for your student by returning the attached Parent Permission Form to  

Lupine Hills Elementary School c/o Lesa Bassi, School Sectretary, during the hours of 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Aaronian, Principal 

Lupine Hills Elementary School 

 

14 May 2015 


